
Appendix A 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

To:  Missouri Public Service Commission Official Case File 
 Tariff File No. YX-2005-0948 Case No. XO-2005-0192 
  
From: Sara Buyak 
 Telecommunications Department 
 
 WLV                     5-17-05   /s/ Marc Poston           5-19-05 
 Utility Operations Division/Date  General Counsel’s Office/Date  
 
Subject: Staff Recommendation to Approve the Revised Interexchange Tariff 
 
Date: May 17, 2005  
 
On February 17, 2005, in Case No. XO-2005-0192, the Commission ordered that Telrite could 
purchase OneStar Long Distance, Inc.’s assets and customer base.  Also, the Commission ordered 
Telrite to revise or amend the current interexchange tariff to incorporate the service plans and rates 
of OneStar Long Distance, Inc.   

On May 2, 2005, Telrite, a competitive long distance telecommunications carrier, filed Mo P.S.C. 
Tariff No. 1 to revise its current Mo P.S.C. tariff No. 1.  Telrite was granted a certificate to provide 
interexchange telecommunications service in Case No. XA-2004-0197.   

Staff recommends approval of the following effective on June 5, 2005:  

 
• Telrite Corporation, PSC Mo. No. 1, 1st Revised Sheet 2, Replacing Original 

Sheet 2 and Original Sheets 29 through 81.  
 
 
 
 

   
The Company is not delinquent in filing an annual report and paying the PSC assessment.  
 The Company is delinquent.  Staff recommends the Commission grant the requested relief/action 

on the condition the applicant corrects the delinquency.  The applicant should be instructed to make 
the appropriate filing in this case after it has corrected the delinquency.   
(  No annual report   Unpaid PSC assessment.  Amount owed:      ) 
 


